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(New York, October 2, 2023) – Sebastian A. Vollkommer has joined Zetlin & De Chiara LLP in its New
York office. Mr. Vollkommer represents members of the construction industry in litigation matters in
state and federal courts.

Prior to joining the firm, Mr. Vollkommer was an associate at a New York-based firm where he
focused on the areas of construction litigation, malpractice claims and premises liability.

Mr. Vollkommer received his B.A. from St. John's University and his J.D. from St. John’s University
School of Law. He has been recognized by Super Lawyers as a New York Metro Rising Star.
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